
 

            DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DEPARTMENT 
MEMORANDUM  

 
 

 
TO: 
 

MAYOR J. LEHMAN AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL 
 

FROM: M. BANFIELD, RPP, DIRECTOR OF DEVELOPMENT SERVICES  
 
NOTED: 
 

 
A. MILLER, RPP, GENERAL MANAGER OF INFRASTRUCTURE AND GROWTH 
MANAGEMENT 
 
M. PROWSE, CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER  
 

RE: 
 

DOWNTOWN AND URBAN GROWTH CENTRE APPLICATION STATUS FIRST 
QUARTER 2021 UPDATE 
 

DATE: 
  

APRIL 12, 2021 

 
The purpose of this memorandum is to introduce an initiative from the Development Services Department 
to provide a quarterly status update on development applications within the City’s downtown and Urban 
Growth Centre.  
 
This initiative will provide a quarterly update to Council on the status of existing applications as they move 
through the development approvals process, as well as providing updates to Council when new 
development applications are received. In between these quarterly updates, the Proposed Developments 
page on the City’s website is updated as new information and new milestones are reached. 
 
The first quarter update for 2021 is attached to this memo. 
 
For more information, please contact Michelle Banfield, RPP, Director of Development Services at               
705-739-4220 ext. 5466 or by email at michelle.banfield@barrie.ca. 
 

https://www.barrie.ca/City%20Hall/Planning-and-Development/Proposed-Developments/Pages/default.aspx
mailto:michelle.banfield@barrie.ca
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